
 

 
 

 
June 2023 
 
Dear Third-Grade Families,  
 
We hope your summer is off to a happy and safe start. We ask all students entering third 
grade to select at least one book from the attached list to read over the summer.  Of course, 
students are always encouraged to read more!  
 
Upon our return to school in September students should bring the book they selected.  Re-
reading, discussing and sharing about the books will be part of the work classes do during 
the first few days of the reading workshop.  
 
All the best from your Dwight-Englewood Lower School teachers and friends! 

 
 
 

 
 

Students 
entering 

third 
grade  

 
 Choose 
one book  

Fiction  
 
The Stories Julian Tells by Ann Cameron  
 
Ruby and The Booker Boys (#1 in the 
series) by Derrick Barnes 
 
The World According to Humphrey by 
Betty G. Birney 
 

Non-Fiction  
 
Who Was Jackie Robinson? By Gail Herman  
 
Just Help! by Sonia Sotomayor  
 
Who is Greta Thunberg by Jill Leonard 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


